
METROPOLITAN EXPOSITION-RECREATION COMMISSION

RESOLUTION NO 99-14

Authoring the Oregon Convention Center Director to execute one-year
extension to the City Center Parking Agreement for the management of the

Oregon Convention Center parking lot for period commencing July 1999 and
ending June 30 2000

The Metropolitan Exposition-Recreation Commission finds

That the Oregon Convention Center parking lot management has been

efficiently handled by City Center Parking for the past three years

That the Oregon Convention Center parking lot needs professional

management and staffing of its parking lot which currently cannot be
provided by in-house staff

That the Metropolitan Exposition-Recreation Commission by contract
has the authority to enter into and extend personal services

agreements for the Oregon Convention Center

That the current contract has options to extend this Agreement for two

one-year periods

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED that the Metropolitan Exposition-
Recreation Commission approves the extension to the City Center Parking
Agreement for the management of the Oregon Convention Center parking lot for

period of one year commencing July 1999 and ending June 30 2000
and directs the Oregon Convention Center Director to execute such an extension
of this agreement on behalf of the Metropolitan Exposition-Recreation
Commission

Passed by the Commission on April 1999

Approved as to Form
Daniel Cooper General Counsel

/1 SecretaryTreasurer

By Kathleen Pool

Sr Assistant Counsel



MERC STAFF REPORT

Agenda Item/Issue One-year Extension of 0CC Parking Management
Agreement

Resolution No 99-14

Date April 1999 Presented by Jeffrey Blosser

Background and Analysis The Oregon Convention Center entered into

management agreement with City Center Parking in June of 1995 as of result

of an RFP process The Agreement was for three years with two one-year
options The initial 3-year agreement expires on June 30 1999 Staff has been

very pleased with the operation of its parking lot through City Center over the

past three years City Center has been very responsive to 0CC needs as well as

dealing most effectively with the public

Fiscal Impact The FY 1999-2000 0CC operation budget has adequate funds in

the appropriate line item for the extension of this Agreement

Recommendation Staff recommends that the Metropolitan Exposition
Recreation Commission approve one year extension to the City Center Parking

Management Agreement to commence July 1999 and ending June 30 2000
with all terms of the initial contract to remain the same


